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From: Kathleen Cameron <kcameron@mcn.org>
To: <pbscommissions@mendocinocounty.org>
Date: 7/17/2020 7:55 AM

Subject: MHRB 2020-0007

Please distribute my attached letter to the MHRB members. Thank you.

Kathleen & Rod Cameron, 10580 William Street, Mendocino

July 17, 2020 RECEIVE

JUL 17 2020

rianning & Building Services

RE: MHRB 2020-0007

Review Board Members,

As neighbors to this property, we believe the applicant’'s request to refurbish
the garage exterior is in harmony with the character of the historic district.
We support the added conditions to this proposal, especially #7 and #9 that
pertain to shielded outdoor lighting and the retention of the unpainted
appearance of the building.

Thank you,

Kathleen and Rod Cameron
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